
TOWN OF FARMINGTON 
AND ACQUISITION COMMITTEE 

April 6, 2023  
 

The meeting of the Farmington Land Acquisition Committee was held on April 6, 2023,  in the Town 
Hall – Development Wing Conference Room. Present in Conference Room A were Committee 
Members Chair Capodiferro, Connolly, Wadsworth, Hannon.  

The staff present in the Conference Room was Kathleen Blonski, Town Manager and Shannon 
Rutherford Town Planner.   

 
Call Meeting to Order: 

Chair Capodiferro called the meeting to order at 4:30 PM p.m.  
 
Public Comment: 
None 

 

Approval of Minutes: 
A motion was made and seconded (Wadsworth, Hannon) it was unanimously VOTED to approve 
the minutes of the April 14, 2022 , meeting as written.   

 
Correspondence:  
None   

 

New Business:  
 

 
Executive Session to discuss selection of site or purchase of real estate: 
A motion was made (Wadsworth, Hannon) to go into Executive Session to discuss the selection or 
purchase of real estate at 4:35 p.m. with Land Acquisition members, Kathleen Blonski, and Shannon 
Rutherford.  Unanimous.  
 

Adjournment. 
A motion was made (Wadsworth/Hannon ) to adjourn the meeting at  5:00 pm. 
 

Respectfully submitted,  

 

Kathleen Blonski 
Town Manager 

 

/KAB 


